As many of you are aware, this week, the Statewide Feeding
Task Force, working through the Unified Coordination

Group (UCG), announced Colorado received a $3 million
delivery of infant supplies from the Federal Emergency
Management Agency (FEMA). These essential supplies will go
to families who are experiencing poverty and not able to find
resources to meet their basic needs. These supplies will also be
available to families enrolled in the Special Supplemental
Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and Children (WIC)
and child care providers taking part in the Emergency Child
Care Collaborative.
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For more information about our local delivery and
options, please contact Kathy Kennedy at
719-275-0550. The SPIN on Elm will be the
distribution site. At this time there is no word on
how many items of formula, wipes, and diapers
each agency will receive.



